
STAGEGOAGH GROSSING
Home Owners Association

MINUTES OF MEETING

October 11, 2006

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm with John and Val Ziolokowski, Don and Susan Hulinsky, and
Mike McQuarie in attendance.

The Board reviewed and accepted the minutes from the September meeting and moved on to
business.

OLD BUSINESS

Don and Mike attended a County Board meeting regarding lhe 112 mile of road just before the
Stagecoach Crossings subdivision that is not maintained. The county will not maintain it and
suggested we form a 'road district'with the land owners along that stretch of road. We will look
into it further.

No hunting and no trespassing signs were posted at the entrance to the subdivision at no cost to
the owners. The possibility of erecting a message board there is still being considered.

NEW BUSINESS

Post Office box re-newal fee of $40.00 for one year is due. Board approved payment to be paid.

Question concerning who is responsible for removing the downed trees at the new Forest Service
road/access was discussed.

With no further business to discuss, John Ziolokowski moved the meeting be adjourned and was
seconded.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm.

These minutes are an accurate account of the October 11, 2006 meeting of the Stagecoach
Crossings Home Owners Association Board of Directors

Signed.

Mike McQuarrie, Secretary/Treasurer


